
NPDA First Year of Care Parent and Patient Reported  
Experience Measures (PREM) 2024
The National Paediatric diabetes audit monitors the care received and 
diabetes outcomes achieved by children and young people with diabetes in 
England and Wales, and helps support paediatric diabetes teams, local health 
systems, and policy makers to make continuing improvements to care.

This poster summarises the results reported in the 2024 PREM report, and is 
based on data from July 2023 to January 2024.
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